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May 20th, 1926.

Dr. Robert De Resillao-Roese, 
Assistant Curator,
The G.K. Gest Oriental Collection, 
University Library.

Dear Dr. De Res iliac-Roese;-g
I Thanks very much for the 

memorandum with reference to Professor Paul Pelliot.
He was the representative

of one of the French Universities on the occasion of 
our Centennial Reunion in 19?1.

Yours frithfully,
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